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PhD CONFERENCE DAY 
A gather ing for  post-graduate/doctoral s tudents  will take place in the College 
of Music, Örebro University, Tuesday 20 January, 2009; the day before the actual 
conference of Nordic Network of Research in Music Education.  
     The PhD-day starts at 12:00 (local time) with lunch and seminars taking place 
between 13:00-17:00. In the evening there will be an informal meeting and dinner. It is 
possible to make time for a discussion Wednesday morning as well. The professors 
Christer Bouij, Gunnar Ternhag and Øivind Varkøy will lead the seminars.   
     Notice: All food and dr inks  are at cost pr ice. There is  no increased 
conference charge to  take part. To be able to  participate you s till need to  
regis ter  on the conference regis tration form (see www.oru.se/NNMPF2009).  
 

Presentations / Texts 

Texts and drafts in progress are invited (but you don’t need to send in anything more 
than your application to participate). Texts, including contact information, should be 
submitted as a Word document via email to NNMPF09@oru.se by November 15. 
Please state “Text to PhD-day” in title box. 
     The seminars will deal with some themes/problems concerning the work of 
dissertation. A submitted text will serve as the starting point for a discussion, not as a 
manuscript for a formal presentation. The seminar leaders are responsible for accepting 
or rejecting submissions on the basis of this purpose. Acceptance letters will be sent in 
January - manuscripts, advice and instructions for all participants as well.   
     Texts may be in Swedish, Norwegian, Danish or English. Discussions will be held in 
‘Nordic’ to the greatest extent possible, but considering language comprehension, the 
conversation could be continued in English.  
 

Contact 

Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions: NNMPF09@oru.se 


